
Welcome to Our Guests! 

If you are a visitor, we want to welcome you to our church.  Thank you for 
coming to worship the Lord with us.  Visitors please feel free to fill out the 
front and back of the narrow Information insert located by each of the doors 
in to the sanctuary or just ask an usher for it and then place in offering bag or 
hand it to an usher.  Members can use this form too! 
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Worship With Song 

 51 “O How I Love Jesus” 
 

Worship With Prayer 
 Welcome & Announcements  
 

Worship With Baptismal Service 
 

Worship With Songs  

 53 “More About Jesus” 
 302 “What A Friend We Have in Jesus” 
 13 “Freely, Freely” 
 526 “There’s Something About That Name” 
  

Worship With Giving       
 

Worship With Message  Pastor Terry 
 

Worship With Response   113 “Without Him” 
 (Anyone is welcome to come for prayer, or commitment time with the Pastor)  
 

Worship With Prayer 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 
 

 

Congratulations to Our Baptismal Candidates 
David Rosas and Seth Wood 

 

PARSONAGE REPAIR FUND 
The church is in the process of getting bids for further repair work 
on the Parsonage.  The next phase of the work will include the 
hallway bathroom.  Currently there is approximately $3300.00 in 
the Parsonage Repair Fund so we will need to collect more in order 
to start this project.  Once the bids are complete we will have a special business 
meeting to share information and make firm decisions in order to go forward with 
the remodeling.  If we are able to collect the funds now it will help in scheduling 
the work without any delay.  Please be sure to mark your donations “Parsonage 
Repair Fund” and submit it separately from your regular giving.  Thank you for 
your prayers and support!   

 
 

The Nominating Committee Wants You! 
                        The Nominating Committee will begin meeting soon 
                      to fill all empty current positions and new positions. 
                     We are asking each of our members to pray and sincerely seek God’s 
guidance as they decide upon where they would like to continue to serve or new 
places they would like to serve.  Please contact Debbie Whitwill, Beth Williamson 
and Don Ervin for more details. 
 
 

                        THE QUEST FOR AUTHENTIC MANHOOD -Year 1 
           WINNING AT WORK & HOME – Year 2 

THE GREAT ADVENTURE – Year 3 
              Groups are looking to start up again. 

If you are interested in attending one of these men’s groups, please 

contact Don Ervin and let him know of your interest  

and what your schedule looks like. 

Sun   9:00 a.m. Launch in to Deep Prayer Group 
   9:30 a.m. Heavenly Brew Coffee Time  
 10:00 a.m. Sunday School/Bible Study for all ages  
 11:00 a.m. Morning Worship Service 
   5:00 p.m. Youth Group  
   6:00 p.m. Evening Bible Study  

       “Acts – The Church on Fire” 
   

Mon   6:30 p.m. Ladies Bible Study   
   

Wed  7:00 p.m.7:00 p.m.7:00 p.m.7:00 p.m. The Word Infusion Online Bible StudyThe Word Infusion Online Bible StudyThe Word Infusion Online Bible StudyThe Word Infusion Online Bible Study    
http://connectpro39828677.adobeconnect.com/thewordinfusion     

   

Thurs   6:30 p.m. Praise Team Practice 



Missionary Moment 
CAROLYN HOUTS trains musicians in churches and at Ghana Baptist 
University College. Part of Carolyn’s work is helping people write 

Scripture songs in their own African language, using their own 

instruments and style. This attracts the attention of people who cannot 

read. Ghana also hosted the African Cup of Nations soccer tournament in 

January 2008. Two sports evangelism workshops were presented to train 
people in witnessing around the stadium and to neighborhood boys who 

play soccer. People were saved as they watched games on television at 
the university and in local churches. Your commitment to reaching people 

through the Cooperative Program is putting love in action as people come 

to Christ through opportunities such as these. Pray for Carolyn and the 

follow-up with these new believers. 1 John 3:16-18  
 

Happy Birthday!Happy Birthday!Happy Birthday!Happy Birthday!    
Sept. 3 - Gilbert Schreiner 
Sept. 3- David Van Ingen 

Happy Anniversary! 
Sept.   2 – Ted and Tammy Simon 
 

 
Nursery Worker Schedule 

 Today – Aug. 28th  – Rachelle Conyers and Debbie Schindler 
                Sept.   4th  – Beth Williamson and Wendy Black 
                Sept. 11th  – Debbie Whitwill and Donna King 
                 

Children’s Church Schedule 
           Today –  Aug. 28th – Shereé Pieper and Emily Smith 
                           Sept.   4th – No Children’s Church 
                           Sept. 11th – Shereé Pieper and Pam Ervin 
 
 
 

                                         First Southern Baptist Church of Coalinga 

                                         297 Washington Street////P.O. Box 1021 

                                        Coalinga, CA  93210       (559) 935-0504 

                           www.firstsouthernbaptistchurchofcoalinga.com 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


